ASTRUMSOLAR

May 19, 2011
Astrum Solar, Inc.
8955 Henkels Lane
Suite 508
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad Street
Columbus OH 43215

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of Astrum Solar and Robert Capobianco | would like to withdraw the Application for
Certification as a Renewable Energy Resource for the Capobianco, Robert Residence {11-2873-EL-REN).
This is a duplicate application that was mistakenly submitted. The facility has already been certified
under a separate case number, Please let me know if there are any additional steps required to
withdraw the application.

Regards,

A
Chris Benofris

Manager, Solar Incentives
Astrum Solar, Inc,

8955 Henkels Lane, Suite 508, Annapolis Junction, Maryland 20701
T 410-443-1637 E info@astrumsolar.com
www.astrumsolar.com
MHIC: 126447
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Case No(s). 11-2873-EL-REN

Summary: Notice of withdrawal This is a letter of withdrawal for the Application for Certification
as a Renewable Energy Resource. Facility has already been certified under a different case
number. electronically filed by Mr. Christopher J Benonis on behalf of Capobianco, Robert Mr.
and Astrum Solar



